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MR. SUB HAS RESURFACED

	

The Mr. Sub shop at the corner of Sterne and Queen Streets in Bolton has reopened for business after renovations, and the

proprietors and management of the outlet recently celebrated with this six-foot sub. Seen here are Dino Tamburini, Shelley Bartley,

Nada Pileggi and Brad Bartley helping to serve up chunks of the sub.Photo by Bill Rea
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